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July 1, 2022 
 
Dear Twinsburg Schools Family, 

Although we just turned the calendar to July, you and I both know that Back-to-
School ads will hit the air right after the 4th of July holiday!  Thus, today, I am 
sending you the 2022-2023 School Supply Lists so you have them at your 
fingertips when you want to shop the Back-to-School sales. 

We have received many questions about the “type” of backpack that will be 
permissible in the coming school year: 

 Students in Preschool – Grade 6 can bring a backpack selected by their 
parent.  Meaning, clear backpacks are no longer required for students in 
Preschool – Grade 6; 

 Students in Grades 7 – 12 will be required to bring clear backpacks to 
school UNLESS the backpacks are stored in lockers for the duration of the 
school day.  Students who store their backpacks in lockers for the duration 
of the school day may select their choice in backpacks. 

Please see the attached 2022-2023 School Supply Lists for more information. 

Best wishes for a safe and happy 4th of July! 

Kathi Powers, Superintendent 


